
Single Steps Learning  
Designing for Learning: A Focus on Problem-Based Task Design

Stirling and Clackmannanshire

‘Designing for Learning: A Focus on Problem-Based Task Design’ is a ‘bespoke’ 1-
day event, aimed at participants who have previously completed DfL Step 1 and 2. 

The training focuses specifically on honing the design of Problem-Based Tasks and 
structuring progression. 

Participants will have the opportunity to:

• refresh prior knowledge and learning from Step 1 and 2
• engage in professional reading and dialogue 
• reflect on the impact of problem-based tasks in their particular setting
• explore the purposeful placement of problem-based tasks within curriculum design
• design problem-based tasks specific to their school/setting

In order to gain the most from the day, participants are invited to bring along an example(s) 
of a problem-based task from their setting/class/school. However, this is not a pre-
requisite for attendance. 

Date of Event: Friday 27th March 2015
Number of Participants: Up to 25 

‘A journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step.’
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